0%,

ICANN

Dear Registry Operator,

On 28 September 2023, ICANN shared an invitation from the Registries Stakeholder Group
(RySG) for you to join their webinars to discuss the proposed amendments to the Registry
Agreement on Domain Name System (DNS) abuse. However, the second webinar conflicts with
a major holiday in the Asia-Pacific region, and therefore the 5 October webinar will be pushed
out one week. The new information is as follows;

Thursday, 12 October 2023, 1:00-2:00 UTC
https://icann.zoom.us/j/97098954888?pwd=TTcxR3NRem|zS3dWZUJKUVRXenBQUT09

Note that there is no change to the webinar on Wednesday, 4 October 2023, 15:00-16:00 UTC

As a reminder, these webinars will offer you the chance to learn about the proposed
amendment and voting procedure, hear from members of the team who negotiated the
amendment, and discuss its operational impacts with fellow registry operators. You do not need
to be an RySG member to attend and all registries, regardless of membership, are encouraged
to attend.

Russ Weinstein
Vice President, GDD Accounts and Services
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN)
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